
 Boil Water Rescind Notice 
For: JACKSON WELL SYSTEM  

 
The VZ County Roads include: 

FM 1651, FM 3227 
Highway 198, Highway 243 

Private Road 6405, PR 6412, PR 6413 
VZCR 2209, VZCR 2210, VZCR 2211 

VZCR 2402, VZCR 2404, VZCR 2405, VZCR 2407, VZCR 2409, VZCR 2411 
VZCR 2412, VZCR 2413, VZCR 2423, VZCR 2425, VZCR 2434, VZCR 2437 

VZCR 2504, VZCR 2511, VZCR 2534 
 
 
 
On February 25, 2025,  the Texas Commission on Environmental 
Quality (TCEQ) required our public water system MacBee Special Utility 
District, PWS ID #23400012, to issue a Boil Water Notice (BWN) for the 
above area in the North Pressure Plane and to inform our customers that 
due to the distribution pressure dropping below 20 PSI, or an interruption 
in service, water from our system must be boiled before consumption. 
 
Our system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore adequate 
pressure, disinfectant levels, and/or bacteriological quality and has 
provided TCEQ with testing results that indicate that the water no longer 
requires boiling as of March 6, 2025. 
 
If you have questions, contact the Office at 903-873-2109 or 430-307-5544. 
If a customer wishes to reach TCEQ, they may call 512-239-4691. 
 


